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Hello everyone, 

First and foremost, we hope your families are in good health.  We would like to thank you 

for your patience during this difficult time.  Collectively we are living through 

unprecedented times in which our sense of normalcy has been uprooted.  This has left us 

all wondering what is next and how will we navigate through.  We will need to approach 
this together. 

We will continue to provide an education for your child albeit in a different form.  Teachers 

will be connecting with their homeroom class this week as a check in to see how everyone 
is doing.  Homeroom class is Day 1, Period 1.   

If you have not heard from your child’s homeroom teacher by the end of the day 

Wednesday, April 8th, please contact the school as we might not have your correct contact 

information.   

During the following couple of weeks, your child’s other subject teachers will be in contact 

to begin discussing course related information.  Please be patient during this time as 

teachers are gathering essential materials from school this week and will need time to 

prepare. 

Please know that we have been working diligently to create a plan that will work for our 

students to receive their education.  We will no doubt be making adaptations along the way 

as we are working through something we have never experienced before.   

We greatly appreciate your patience and support throughout this process.  The next few 

months will require some creativity and flexibility from all of us.  Most importantly, we will 

all need to come together and support each other during this complex time.   

Please contact us should you have any concerns. 

We wish you all the best. 
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